
 

COMMITTEE ON VETERANS’ AFFAIRS 
 

RESCHEDULED 

 

FULL COMMITTEE 

 

 
HEARING 

 
 

 

“Is VA Ready for Full Implementation of Appeals Reform?” 

 

 

Rescheduled for: 

Wednesday, December 12, 2018  

10:00 A.M. 

334 Cannon House Office Building 

 

 

 

Please contact Maria Tripplaar, Staff Director/Counsel, Subcommittee on 

Disability Assistance and Memorial Affairs, Committee on Veterans’ Affairs,  

at (202) 225-9164 if you have any questions 
 


